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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson 
Headteacher 

Parent and Carer Online Toolkit 
 
Here is the link for a really good internet toolkit for 
parents from Childnet: 
 
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/parent-and-
carer-toolkit  

  
Childnet have also updated their parent and carer 
toolkit that will help parents have conversations 
about online safety. Their booklet 'Let's talk about 
life online' includes ten key messages that should 
be shared with children: 

1. "You can always come to me if you need 
help." 

2. "What would you do if this happened…?" 
3. "Remember that not everyone is who they 

say they are online." 
4. "Keep your personal information safe, and 

other people’s too." 
5. "Be respectful to others online." 
6. "Think before you post." 
7. "Remember to ask if it’s okay." 
8. "Remember not everything is true online." 
9. "The things other people post online might 

not always show what their life is really like." 
10. "Recognise how going online makes you feel 

and take a break when you need to." 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 
It is anti-bullying week next week. We will be selling 
wristbands for £1. Below are some tips for parents if your child 
feels they are being bullied. 
 

✓ Try to remain calm, listen and let them know that 

they did the right thing by telling you 

✓ Make an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher 

✓ Speak to school staff to report your concerns 

✓ Keep a written record of bullying incident/keep a 

copy on your phone if its cyber bullying 

For more information see the link below; 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/course/147/information-tool-

parents-and-carers 

 

 
Local Theatre Performances 
 
See details below regarding some fantastic theatre 
performances. Book soon to avoid disappointment!  

 

 
 

 

Sarah & Duck’s Big Top 

Birthday 

Monday 13 April 2020; 4pm 

Tickets £12 (Concessions £10) 

MEI Theatrical presents the 

enchanting world of Sarah and Duck 

is brought to life featuring the 

wonderful characters from the 

BAFTA award-winning CBeebies 

show. 

Book Online: squirepac.co.uk 

Panto  
 
It’s that time of year again where we go to watch 
the panto! Remember to send your permission slip 
back along with full payment. 
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